
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22B/0203

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 12/05/2022

Development:

Location :

Double storey extension comprimising a playroom, utility room and office room to the ground floor, extended 

bedroom, walk-in wardrobe and bathroom to the first floor to an existing detached house; alterations to the 

existing house front elevation including new window to the first floor bedroom; all to be constructed behind 

existing boundary walls.

9, Carrigmore Glen, Saggart, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Friday 10 June 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1   All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

2.1 All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




